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Dear Margaret,

Excited you renewed your membership!
Thank you for renewing your membership with The Greater Binghamton Chapter of New York State Women.  We are excited to continue to have you as part of our chapter and always enjoy having you at our monthly meetings.
Let us know if there is anything that we can assist you with and your feedback is always welcome.
We look forward to connecting at our next meeting, March 8, 2017, at the Ground Round, JC. If you would like to attend this meeting, please be sure to RSVP by the Friday before.
Sincerely,

Ala Ladd
President
www.NYSWBinghamton.org
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